
Holiday Closure Notice 

Dear Clients and Partners, 

We hope this message finds you well. As the holiday season approaches, we would like to 

inform you of our closure dates. 

Closure Dates: 

• Closed from December 24, 2023, to January 1, 2024 

• Reopening on January 2, 2024 

During this time, our services will be temporarily unavailable. We encourage you to reach out to 

us before the closure if you need assistance. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. We wish you a joyful holiday season! 

Warm regards, 

The Team at [Agency Name] 


